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Roadway Maintenance Repair on US 380 near  
San Antonio, NM    

 
 
San Antonio – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One office will be 
conducting roadway repair on a section of US 380 between mile markers 1 and 2 near San Antonio, NM.  
The department will have personnel working on repairing an irrigation culvert while doing minor repair 
work on US 380. 
 
Motorists will encounter an 11 foot width restriction within the work zone as the project is scheduled for 
Tuesday June 2nd until Friday June 29th , with daily working hours from 6:00 am until 5:00 pm. 
 
The NMDOT District One office will post traffic notifications on the department’s web 
www.nmroads.com.  
 

### 
 

For questions related to this press release please contact Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT – District One 
Public Information Officer at bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us or (575) 525-7340.  
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